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          7.7.23 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope that you have had a good week. Please see the dates for your diary section at the end of this 
newsletter for some important dates between now and the end of term.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ladymount Summer Musical Celebration 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Thursday 13th July at 4pm - a date for your diaries! 
Ladymount Choir along with any year 3 & 4 children who have been learning clarinet 
and who wish to attend, will be taking part in our annual musical celebration. It is sure 
to be a lovely occasion and we look forward to seeing you there!  
Tickets are limited to 2 per child in the first instance and the link to register and order 
tickets is below: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMpzNiwiI0fdeCKg93jZxnATRHqQkjyKzT0
27qX5lmAQWtQQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
IMPORTANT: You will NOT receive physical tickets once you have requested them. Your 
name will go on a list and we will then have that list at the event. 

 

Many thanks 

 
Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly and Picnic  
Parents and carers of the children in Year 6 are invited to join us for their Leaving Assembly followed by a picnic on field at 
1:30pm on Thursday 20th July. 
 
 
What Makes the Amazon So Amazing – Wednesday 12th July 
KS2 will be participating in a multi-schools webinar event to investigate 
 
What makes the Amazon so amazing? 
 
The full day will be run virtually by the Geography consultant Emma Espley and 
will be a great opportunity for pupils to experience the Amazon and apply the 
knowledge they have learnt in school during KS2. We are asking for a small 
contribution of £1.75 to cover the cost of the day. This can be paid online using 
Parent Pay. 

 

Staffing News 
It was lovely to welcome Mrs Mann back to school on Wednesday. Sadly, Mrs Mann will be retiring, after 28 years at 
Ladymount, at the end of this term. I am sure that you will all be able to say your own goodbyes to Mrs Mann over the next 
two weeks. 
Miss Healey will be leaving Ladymount at the end of this term to take up a new position at St Winefride’s Catholic Primary 
School in Neston. 
Mrs Fiddaman won’t be having a class next year but will still be in around the school. 
Your child will find out who their new classteacher is going to be when we have our transition morning on Thursday 13th 
July. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMpzNiwiI0fdeCKg93jZxnATRHqQkjyKzT027qX5lmAQWtQQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMpzNiwiI0fdeCKg93jZxnATRHqQkjyKzT027qX5lmAQWtQQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Foundation Governor Vacancy  

A vacancy for a Foundation Governor from September 2023 has arisen and expressions of interests are being sought from 
practising committed Catholics for the role. 
  
Being a Governor is an enjoyable and rewarding role supporting the education of our children. 
Governors have key roles in ensuring clarity of vision, holding the school to account, and financial oversight. 
Foundation Governors are appointed by Bishop Mark, to represent his and the catholic communities interests, to ensure 
that the religious character of the school is preserved, and religious education is delivered in accordance with the Bishop’s 
policy. 
If you are interested in the role, further information is available from Fr Stephen, Miss Turner or Brian Sharp the current 
chair of the Governing Board who can be contacted on 07920849388. 
 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Wirral Libraries is pleased to announce that the theme for this year's Summer Reading Challenge is 'Ready, Set, Read! 

Children are challenged to read at least 6 books over the summer holidays. From 8 of July to 3 of September, children will 
be able to join the Summer Reading Challenge     superstars, and their marvellous mascots, as they navigate a fictional 
summer obstacle course brought to life with wonderful illustrations of children's illustrator Loretta Schauer. As they read 
they will be rewarded with stickers, certificates, and medals. 

The main challenge is aimed at 4 to 11 year olds, with a mini challenge, with their own set of stickers, for pre- 
schoolchildren. 

 

  



 
 

 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Well done to all the Ladymount pupils for a fantastic fieldwork fortnight! 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The theme of this week’s Wake Up Wednesday is – 
Amino. 
 

 

Ten:Ten July Newsletter 
Please follow the link to read the July newsletter from 
Ten: Ten. The newsletter will give you an insight into the 
themes that will be covered in Prayer and Liturgy 
sessions in school this month so that you can support 
your child in this area. 
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-
home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

Punctuality 
Can I remind all parents and carers that lessons start at 9:00am. There are a growing number of children who are arriving 
at school after the gates have closed every morning. Good punctuality at school is essential for children to their full 
educational potential. It is also vital for children to learn good habits for later life. It is therefore vital that your child arrives 
at school on time. 

 

Attendance – Every Day Counts 
It is a well-known fact that good attendance and punctuality at school give children the very best chance of success at 
school. Whilst we acknowledge that children are unwell and unable to attend school from time to time as a school we 
promote the belief that ‘Every Day Counts’.  

Key Stage 1 

 
Yr. 1 / 2 JB 

100% 

Whole School 

97.6%  
This week. 

 
95.7% 

So far this year. 
 

Key Stage 2 

 
Yr. 3 / 4 CS 
 Yr. 3 / 4 JH 

100% 
 

 
 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Extra- Curricular Activies – Week Beginning 10th  July 2023 
 

PLEASE NOTE ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED BY AN ADULT AT THE END OF AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS. 
 

Monday Fencing (before school) 
                Gaelic Football  
  Dance 
      
Tuesday Chess  
  Netball 
   
Wednesday  
Thursday Cricket (8:00am)  - £10 for 3 sessions bookable via the Schoolgateway app) 
  Choir (performance after school) 
   
Friday  Football (Year 5/6) 

 
 

 

Transfer to Secondary School – September 2024 
The children in Year 5 should all have received a leaflet about transfer to  secondary school earlier this week. This 
information can also be found on the school website. There a few dates that you need to be aware of below: 
 
10.7.23  Applications for assessment for Upton Hall FCJ and St Anselm’s College deadline 
16.9.23  Upton Hall assessment date 
18.9.23  Selective assessment (11+) date 
22.9.23  St Anselm’s assessment date 
7.10.23  Birkenhead High School music aptitude test 
21.10.23 11+ results sent to parents 
31.10.23 Preference form deadline 
1.3.24  Secondary allocation day 

Year 2 End of Key Stage 1 Celebration  
The parents and carers of children in Year 2 are invited to an ‘End of Key Stage 1 Celebration’ on Tuesday 11th July at 
11:30am (prompt).  
The Year 2 children from both classes will put on a short performance in the hall, after which parents and carers are 
invited to stay and have a school lunch with their child. 
If you would like to attend, please complete the attached Google Form Year 2 Celebration to help us with catering 
arrangements. Lunch order 

 

Piano Tuition 
When we return to school after the holidays one to one Piano tuition is will be available at school for children in Years 2-6.  
Lessons cost £14.50 per week (£7.25 for those in receipt of Pupil Premium.)  
Parents who are interested should email officemyguk@gmail.com for further information or to register their child's interest.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjBLx7ow_XenIyWXxbihy1dSNf6GIDOdfinxhochKDCzznTg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:officemyguk@gmail.com


 
 

  

Summer Hoilday Activities 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
Lunches Week Beginning  10th  July 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 

 
N. J. Turner 
Headteacher 
 
Dates for Your Diary 

July  

10.7.23 Ladybird’s trip to Little Wildlings 

11.7.23 Year 2 End of Key Stage Celebration and Lunch (11:30am) 

13.7.23 Summer Musical Celebration (4:00pm) 

17.7.23  Feast Day Mass (2:30pm) 

18.7.23 Leaver’s Mass and Disco 

20.7.23 Leaver’s Assembly and Picnic (1:30pm) 

 
 


